
 

www.caspweb.org 

March 2, 2023 

Members,  
 
We are still grieving the loss of our President Dr. Sarah Gelish. There is not a day that goes by 
that we do not think about her. However, organizational business must continue. At an Executive 
Board/Membership meeting held on February 28, 2023, Eric Elias was elevated to the role of 
President effective March 1, 2023. This elevation to President is consistent with the Operations 
Handbook when the sitting President is unable to serve. This vote was unanimous. At the same 
meeting, Rebecca Rivera was elevated to the role of Interim President-Elect. She will fill this role 
until June 30, 2023, when the newly elected President-Elect takes office. This vote was 
unanimous. We thank Eric and Rebecca for their service to CASP, our members, and the larger 
community. They are the perfect leaders to lead CASP through these unprecedented times. " 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Elias         Rebecca Rivera 

Eric Elias        Rebecca Rivera 

President       Interim President Elect & Secretary 

1schoolpsych@gmail.com      r.rivera112294@gmail.com 

 

Ron Benner        Steven Mendelssohn 

Ron Benner        Steven Mendelssohn  

Treasurer        Immediate Past President 

benner111245@yahoo.com      spm3485@gmail.com 

     

H. Thomas Brant 

H. Thomas Brant 

     NASP Delegate to CT 

     hthomasbrant@gmail.com 
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